
To: Gareth Leigh (beiseip@beis.gov.uk) 

 

FAO: The Rt. Hon. Kwasi Kwarteng 

Secretary of State 

The Department for Business, Energy and Industrial Strategy 

 

20th May 2021 

 

Re: DCO determination for the Norfolk Vanguard offshore wind farm 

 

Dear Mr. Kwarteng, 

 

I am writing to you with regard to the Norfolk Vanguard redetermination process (email dated 29-04-

21). I would like to provide a response to the three points of Paragraph 8 of the letter (reference 

EN010079). 

 

You asked for responses on three question: 

1. The procedure you intend to follow. 

 

I do not feel this is the correct procedure to follow, 

we need an honest review of the situation. 

2) Whether as part of that procedure, he 

should ask the Planning Inspectorate to 

reopen the examination to consider the 

cumulative landscape and visual impacts at 

Necton: 

 

The Planning inspectorate should be asked to 

reopen the examination, this would ensure a fair 

review of the cumulative effects to the landscape.  

 

3) Whether Interested Parties agree with the 

Secretary of State’s assessment of the 

situation set out at paragraph 6 of letter 

EN010079 regarding the additional materials 

that will put him in a better position to make 

the assessment of cumulative landscape and 

visual impacts in the redetermination of the 

Norfolk Vanguard application and whether 

Interested Parties consider there to be any 

further documents submitted as part of the 

Norfolk Boreas examination that would be 

helpful in this regard: 

 

How do you intend to ensure that the design review 

is followed and what penalties are there if it is not 

complied with? Renewable energy is the future but 

this can’t be at any cost. 

 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Roberta Flexen Née Spain 

Interested Persons Number  

 


